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About 3000 members of the 
United Auto Workers, repre-
senting the nation's largest 
industrial union, is 	-a 
nearly unanimous ca es-
terday for the impeach ent 
of. President Nixon. 

The international conven-
tion of the 1.4-million-mem-
ber union passed the resold. 
tion with only few hands 
raised in opposition. _No 
exact count was taken. 

"The UAW urges the 
House of Representatives to 
vote articles of impeach-
ment and to send the case of 
Richard Nixon to trial inethe 
Senate," the resolutiontaid. 
"We urge the Senate, if im-
peachment is voted, to try 
the ,c me,, With dis tch, 
courage and fairness. „ 

"If the evidence showed  

Richard Nixon to be guilty 
of treason, bribery or other 
high crimes a n d misde-
meanors, the Senate must 
convict him." 
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